KEWALO & HARBOR

Merry Christmas &
Happy New Year !

This Christmas, we wish you
joy, peace, and countless
moments of warmth as you
create new memories with
loved ones. May the Spirit of
Aloha fill your hearts, and the
calm waters guide you into a
new year of adventure,
laughter, and safe sailing.
Thank you for your continued
support and friendship. We
look forward to another year of
shared experiences and
beautiful journeys together.
Mele Kalikimaka and a Happy
New Year to you and yours!

Please keep in mind that the
fuel dock and harbor office will
be closed on both Christmas
Day (12/25/23) and

New Year's Day (1/1/2024).
On Christmas Eve and
Newyears Eve we will be
closing at noon.

If you have fueling or
administrative needs please
come to see us before these
days.
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MERRY CHRISTMAS

Rule of the month

Please respect the tow away zones on harbor property. All tow away
zones are there for safety reasons and are marked with red paint.

§15-213-22 Tow zone or tow-away zone. Any county police officer,
Kewalo basin security vendor, state law enforcement officer, or special
police officer may remove or cause to be removed any vehicle that is
left unattended or parked in a tow zone or tow-away zone at all hours of
any day on the streets or portions thereof.

Mail

The Harbor Master office is a popular place to send and receive your
mail or packages. Please remember to pick up your mail and packages
within 30 days or we will have to send it back. Even if you don't expect
mail, come and check we get plenty of business mail that does not get
picked up. You can pick up your mail or packages between the hours of
8:30am-4:30pm everyday.

NO Parking in Kewalo Basin Park

This month, Friends of Kewalo’s reached out to us regarding ongoing
parking violations in Kewalo Basin Park. As a reminder to vessel owners,
staff, and visitors: please do not park your vehicle in the park.

If you notice that your customers or staff have parked there, kindly
encourage them to move their vehicles to available parking lots,
including the Harbor lot, HCDA lot, or OHA lot. Let’s all do our part to be
good neighbors and keep the park parking spaces open for park users.
We also encourage everyone to use public transportation when visiting
Kewalo Harbor to help reduce parking demand.

Lastly, remember that loading zones are limited to a 20-minute time
limit.

For more information, please visit: https://kewaloharbor.com/parking/

Stormwater BMP Tip

In addition to your normal oil-changing
preparations (purchasing the correct type and
amount of oil, gathering the necessary tools),
place catch pans and oil-absorbent pads

s beneath the engine and oil filter before
starting. This adds an extra layer of protection
to keep accidental spills from reaching the
bilge.
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